
On Friday the United States formally entered the battle against the COVID-19 Virus. 
Unfortunately, there is a lot we just do not know about this virus. Having said that, there are 
some things we do know. Specifically; this virus is spread by both air and by surface contact. As 
one of the most seeked-out and used rim repair companies in Maryland, WE (customers, staff 
and vendors) at Rim Doctor are especially susceptible to this contagion. Further, we need to all 
understand the battle we are about to face, fight and the casualties - that will be fought within 
our communities and not just with Washington DC.  
 
 
While I am sure some people will not agree with this action. I want you to take a moment and 
consider what has gone into our thought process. We here at Rim Doctor do not stand here as 
one- we stand here as a community and nation. We are heading into uncharted waters and WE 
owe it to our first responders; the nurses, doctor, police, firefighters and men and women that 
are protecting our nation and world. These people we owe more than just our gratitude, we owe 
them our commitment that we are going to put them and their mission first. 
 
 
Consequently, we will be working on confirmed appointments only over the next few days as we 
figure out the best course of action. Please confirm the appointment if you plan to come to our 
business. We are a small locally owned business,our commitment is to our family, staff and 
customers. We will never place anyone in harm's way with this virus. When appointments are 
confirmed we will not allow anyone within our facility for the safety of our staff. Please check our 
website and/or text to your phone for updates as this is all based off our Governor and 
Presidents rules. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jose Chase 
Owner of Rim Doctor 


